
Dear Day One Parents, 
 
God’s blessings to you! I pray your summer is filled with blessed and joyous moments with 
family. We are very much looking forward to those warm sunny days headed our way!  
 
This month is filled with fun activities and events from Summer Camp to Water Discovery 
days! For information on how you can get involved, please contact Shani Vindas, 
svindas@dayonechristianacademy.org. It is important to read the Extended Care letter and 
calendar for specific dates and activities throughout the summer. Information and schedules 
will be posted on the parent board by the main door. Please communicate with your child’s 
teachers or an administrator with any questions you may have.  
 
Keeping in line with our Phasing Back Plan for Day One policies, on June 1st the following will 
be implemented:  

1. The children will begin to worship together as a school through Chapel in Kids Room. 
(Parent Chapels resume in the Fall with the new school year.) 

2. Parents will drop off and pick up their children at the classroom.  
3. With the announcement of Governor Abbot’s Executive Order #36, masks are no longer 

required as of June 5th. For the safety of all the children, masks are recommended to 
be worn while in the classrooms.  

4. Masks or facial coverings will be optional for fully vaccinated staff (generally considered 
2 weeks after final injection).  

 
As parents and families are re-entering the facility, I would like to take a moment to refresh 
some of our safety policies. The front entrance has a coded cipher lock for the protection of 
the children and each family is assigned a personal code. Please do not share your code with 
others or your children. Do not allow access to individuals that you do not recognize as a 
DOCA parent into the facility. Your assistance is appreciated for the protection of the children, 
families and staff.  
 
Thank you to all the families that have supported our school this year. We are blessed and 
honored to partner with you as your children grow.  
 
Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old he will not turn from it.  
-Proverbs 22:6  
 
Blessings, 
Sarah Benson 
Director of Day One Christian Academy 
Day One Christian Academy 
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